
2021-2022 School Year Covid-19 Guidelines 
 
As we move into the 2021-2022 School Year Tour and our world begins to open up  
following COVID-19, we’re happy to share that our guidelines and protocols have  
relaxed as well! The Missoula Children’s Theatre (MCT) will now defer to local  
guidelines concerning social distancing, group size, and mask requirements. We will  
continue the following protocols: 
 

• Take every precaution to ensure the health and safety of the MCT Tour 
Actor/Directors and local cast. 

• Refrain from using any stage make-up until further notice. 

• Take all necessary precautions to clean and disinfect all tech. 
 
In addition to these guidelines our cancellation policy will be reinstated as it  
reads in the contract. We will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation  
with regard to variants, infection rates, etc. and will post any  
changes to our guidelines should they happen.  


